
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 2/20/2014 3:51:33 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Presentation For Commission

Meredith:

Attached is the draft presentation I plan to give next week at the Commission meeting. Please 
let me know if there is anything stated PG&E has issues with me presenting. Also, I was not 
sure on the total value of damage, so that is why it is red, if you have a better number please let 
me know. Just and FYI, next Wednesday, I will be briefing President Peevey on security, 
which will cover more of the San Jose DOE/DHS/PG&E meeting last week and if there is 
something PG&E thinks I should let Peevey know, let me know.

Ray

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E

Program & Project Supervisor

Safety and Enforcement Division

320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Office (213) 576-7015
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